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ICYMI: Heller Touts Nevada as Unmanned 

Aerial System Test Site 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at a Senate Commerce, Science, & Transportation Committee hearing titled “The Future of Unmanned Aviation in the U.S. Economy: Safety and Privacy Considerations.” In December, the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) announced that Nevada was designated as an Unmanned Aerial System (UAS) test site.
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Remarks as Prepared:

As many of you know, my State of Nevada was selected as one of the six test sites by the FAA to integrate Unmanned Aircraft Systems.

Nevada was specifically chosen to test drone integration into the FAA’s NextGen air traffic control system.  

This makes perfect sense because we are the birthplace of the unmanned aircraft system industry.  

We have a skilled, experienced workforce and we have more airspace that all the other 49 U.S. States combined.

That is why we were well suited to take on this testing that some project could bring over $2 billion to our economy and bring 12 to 15 thousand good-paying jobs to the state.

However, in order for all this to happen, we must do our work to make sure safety and privacy concerns are met.  

Especially when we start thinking of drones delivering packages in neighborhoods across Las Vegas.

That is why I am pleased we are having this hearing today so that we can work with the FAA and other privacy stakeholders.
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